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MASS INTENTIONS 

Many thanks to all parishioners for your generous 

contributions to the collections at Sunday Mass. 

Next Sunday’s Readings : Is 58:7-10. Ps 111:4-9, R/ v 

4. 1 Cor 2:1-5. Mt 5:13-16 

Feastdays This Week 

Monday 10th February - St. Scholastica 

Friday 14th February - St. Cyril and St. Methodius, 

were brothers from Thessalonica in Greece.  They are hon-

oured as apostles of the Slavic people and in 1980 Pope 
John Paul II declared them Patrons of Europe. 

Vigil 6.00pm Month’s Mind  

Pat Meade 

Dr. Devraj Maghrajh 

Marian Fenton 

Chris Britton 
Ralph & Nuala Koetter 

Mona McGuigan 

Sun 8.30am Des Melly (Anniv.) 

 10.00am Anne Whelan (Anniv.) 

 11.30am Alice O’Neill (Anniv.) 

Mon. 10.00am Tom Quinn 

Tues. 10.00am Baby Isla Honer and her family 

Wed. 10.00am Tom King (Rec. Dec’d) 

Thurs. 10.00am Betty Wallace (Rec. Dec’d) 

Fri. 10.00am Tom Reynolds (R.I.P.) 

Sat. 10.00am Frank McAdam (R.I.P.) 

Please pray for the happy repose of the soul of  

Fionnula O’Lochlainn whose funeral took place last 

week and Helen Byrne whose funeral will take place 

on Monday 10th February.  We also pray for those 

whose anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest 
in peace.  Amen. 

Eucharist Adoration takes place every Thursday morn-

ing after 10am mass. 

Volunteers are needed please to clean the church.  

Church cleaning takes place between 9am and 10am 

or after 10am mass on Mondays.  Your help would be 

greatly appreciated.  If you are interested in helping 

please phone the parish office between 10am - 12pm 
weekdays Ph : 8313 232.  Thank you. 

A Word of Thanks 

 

The Parish Pastoral Council would like to say ‘Thank You’ 

to all who responded to our volunteer appeal. Our meeting 

of volunteers was held on Thursday 30th January and was 
well attended with excellent participation.  We continu-

ously welcome more volunteers.  If interested please leave 

your name in the parish office; ph 8313 232.  Thank you. 

 

The Pastoral Council would like to welcome back the 

newsletter.   

 

Parish Pastoral Council. 

The Crib collection in support of Fr. Paddy Moran’s 

missionary work for the poor in Ethiopia totalled 

€4130.  Many thanks for your support. 

Please remember in your prayers the 2nd class children of 

Scoil Áine, Scoil Assaim and Springdale National School 

who will be making their First Confession over the next 

couple of weeks. 

The weekend’s Church Gate collection is in aid of the St. 

Vincent de Paul Society. 

Church Meetings : Monday 10th February 

8pm - Do This In Memory Team 

8.30pm - Family Mass Team 

The ANNUAL COLLECTION of ACCORD, The Dioce-

san Agency for Marriage and the Family will be made at all 

Masses on the weekend of 15th/16th February.  The collec-

tion for ACCORD will replace the usual Share Collection. 

 
ACCORD Dublin throughout the diocese offers: 

 Marriage Preparation Courses 

 Counselling for couples and individuals experienc-
ing difficulties in their relationships. 

 A Relationship and Sexuality Programme in schools. 
 

ACCORD Dublin needs your support 

Please give generously. Thank You. 


